
 

 

 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE FOR ACCESSIBILITY IN HRM 
TOWN HALL MEETING 

 
Monday, November 9, 2015 

6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
Dartmouth Sportsplex, Common Room 

110 Wyse Road, Dartmouth 
 

1. Call to Order and Opening Remarks – Councillor Steve Craig 
 

2. Staff overview of accessibility challenges or issues 

 Darren Young, Project Manager, Corporate Facility Design & 

Construction, Operations Support 

 Damion Stapledon, Community Recreation Coordinator, Parks & 

Recreation 

 Taso Koutroulakis, Manager, Traffic Management, Transportation & 

Public Works 

 Trevor Harvie, Acting Superintendent, Winter Operations, Transportation  

 & Public Works 

 Ahmad Kidwai, Manager, Accessible Transit, Halifax Transit  

 Jim Donovan, Manager, Municipal Compliance, Planning & 

Development 

 Jane Young, Manager, Citizen Contact Centres 
 

3. Questions and comments from the public 
Ground Rules: 

 Please keep comments limited to 3 minutes or less 

 One speaker at a time 

 Speaker to provide name & community/organization for the record 

 Please use the microphone so everyone can hear you 

 Respect all points of view and opinions expressed 

 If you wish to be contacted by staff for follow up after the meeting,  

  leave your name and contact info at the front table. 
 

4. Closing Comments  
 

5. Adjournment – 8:30 p.m.  
 



 

 

 
NOTES: 
 

Sighted guides, ASL Interpretation, and CART Captioning Service will be 

available.  

 

If you do not wish to speak during the meeting, you can write down your 

questions or comments to be read aloud by a member of the Committee.  

Comment sheets are available at the table at the door.  Volunteers at the 

table can assist with writing if needed. Please include your name and email 

address and/or phone number on the form so staff can get in touch with 

you after the meeting with any further information.  

 

If you wish to speak during the public participation portion of the meeting, 

please keep your comments to 3 minutes or less, so that everyone has an 

opportunity to have a turn. There is a microphone set up in the centre aisle 

or a handheld microphone can be brought to you.  If you wish to be 

contacted by staff for follow up after the meeting, leave your name and contact 

information at the front table so they can get in touch with you.  
 

Copies of the minutes from the 2014 Town Hall meeting are available at 

the table, and also posted on the Accessibility Advisory Committee 

website.  Minutes are being taken from this meeting, and will be available 

online next month after approval from the Committee.  
 

The meeting will end promptly at 8:30 p.m. to meet Access-A-Bus 

bookings.  If any speakers did not have an opportunity to speak by the end 

of the meeting, a comment form can be left and staff will get back to you.  
 

 

For further information, please contact Jennifer Weagle,  

Legislative Assistant, Office of the Municipal Clerk, 

at 902-490-6517 or weaglej@halifax.ca 

mailto:weaglej@halifax.ca

